
COVID-19: WASTE HANDLING TIPS
To stay safe and stop the spread, please handle your waste responsibly to 
further reduce potential risks and spread of COVID-19.

Seek assessment and testing at one of the three COVID-19 Assessment Centres in York Region: 
Markham Stou�ville Hospital, Mackenzie Health, Southlake Regional Health Centre.

The most important thing you can do is stay home when you are sick.
Under the Occupational Health and Safety Act, employers must take precautions to keep workers safe, including 
keeping them informed, creating policies and procedures and ensuring workers use the right protective equipment.

For more information, visit
york.ca/COVID19
202032-49

IF YOU HAVE SYMPTOMS OF COVID-19 SEEK ASSESSMENT AND TESTING

FEVER 
(TEMPERATURE OF 37.8°C 

OR GREATER) 

NEW OR WORSENING 
COUGH 

SHORTNESS OF BREATH SORE THROAT 
OR DIFFICULTY 
SWALLOWING 

NEW SMELL OR 
TASTE DISORDER(S) 

NAUSEA/VOMITING, 
DIARRHEA, 

ABDOMINAL PAIN 

RUNNY NOSE, OR NASAL 
CONGESTION UNRELATED 
TO SEASONAL ALLERGIES, 
POST NASAL DRIP ETC.

If you have symptoms or have
tested positive for COVID-19:
Place all items that have come into contact with your mouth,
nose or eyes into the garbage – this includes recyclables such
as plastic water bottles, pop cans or milk cartons, or green bin
items such as facial tissue or paper napkins.

Dispose of waste properly
Throw used tissues, wipes, latex 
gloves and masks in a wastebasket 
lined with a plastic bag. Securely
tie your plastic bag and place
in the garbage.

DO NOT place gloves, 
masks or PPE in the 
recycling bin
These items are not recyclable 
and must be removed by hand 
by front-line sta�.

Wash or sanitize your hands
 After throwing these items in the 
garbage and after emptying your 

waste basket, wash your hands 
thoroughly with soap and

water for at least 20 seconds
or use an alcohol-based

hand sanitizer. 

DO NOT �ush wipes
down the toilet

Disinfecting wipes, baby wipes 
and even “�ushable” wipes
are not �ushable and clog

your pipes and sewers.


